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Dear 

RE:  YOUR CONCERNS 

Thank you for your email of 4 August 2018. 

As you are aware, Mr Paul Alsbury, Senior Executive Officer, Corruption of the 

Crime and Corruption Commission is providing oversight in relation to a review 

conducted by the Queensland Police Service (QPS) in relation to this matter. We have 

recently received a report from the QPS in this regard and Mr Alsbury will commence 

a review of the report shortly. 

If you have any questions about the review, you should not hesitate to contact Mr 

Alsbury on 

I trust that our oversight of the review addresses the concerns raised by you in your 

email. 

Yours sincerely 

Darren Brookes 

Assistant Director 

Integrity Services 
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